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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2011 2:39 PM
To: 'Christine Noma'
Cc: Massey, Andrew J., County Counsel; Les Hausrath; john.garrett@conocophillips.com; Levi, 

Ariu, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 76 Conoco Phillips Service Station: Pleasanton Transportation Corridor

Ms. Noma, 
 
I have completed review of the December 20, 2010 Remedial Action Plan.  Based on my review, I have prepared a 
comment letter that will request a Revised RAP to incorporate three technical comments.  In light of your request, I will 
hold off sending my directive letter until January 20, 2011. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Christine Noma [mailto:CNoma@wendel.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2011 12:16 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Massey, Andrew J., County Counsel; Les Hausrath; john.garrett@conocophillips.com 
Subject: 76 Conoco Phillips Service Station: Pleasanton Transportation Corridor 
 
 

Dear Mr. Wickham,  

Alameda County (“County”) has reviewed Conoco’s Remedial Action Plan dated December 20, 2010. The 
County has a few technical comments that we are discussing with Conoco and its consultant.  We would 
appreciate your allowing us time to discuss our concerns with Conoco, after which, we will convey the 
County’s formal comments, if any, to ACEH no later than January 20th.  Thank you for your consideration of 
this request. 

Regards, Chris Noma 

Christine K. Noma | Wendel Rosen Black & Dean LLP  
———————————————————————————————— 
Direct:  510.622.7634 | Fax:  510.808.4679 
1111 Broadway, 24th Floor | Oakland, CA 94607 
cnoma@wendel.com 
www.wendel.com 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  
This e-mail message is confidential, is intended only for the named recipient(s) above, and may contain information that is privileged, attorney work product or exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this message in error, or are not a named recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying 
of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by return e-mail and delete this e-mail message from your 
computer. Thank you.  
 
IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: As required by U.S. Treasury Regulations governing tax practice, you are hereby advised that any written tax advice contained herein was not written 
or intended to be used (and cannot be used) by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed under the U.S. Internal Revenue Code.  

 Thank you for considering the environment before printing this e-mail. 


